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February is traditionally one of the coldest months of the year. 
By keeping an eye on your electric use and changing some 
habits, you can reduce how big your bill is. With daily access to 
your energy use through our on-line portal and SmartHub, you 
can control and reduce your energy use. Visit www.eeca.coop 
and click “On-Line Access” today. 

TAKE CONTROL AND SAVE

SmartHub is our online web portal that puts you 
in control of your account management. Any 
time of day, any day of the week. 

Pay bills within a secure environment, access 
your energy consumption, modify your account 
information. 

Available on your computer, or Android or Apple 
smart phone or tablet with free apps.


